

Primary School and Nursery

Victoria Road, Keighley, West Yorkshire, BD21 1JF. Tel: 01535 604183 Fax: 01535 681778 Headteacher: Mr G Morrison

> Email: office@holycroft.bradford.sch.uk Website: www.holycroftprimary.org.uk

> > 20th March 2020



Dear Parents & Carers,

As of the end of the day today, school will be closed to most children. However, there will still be provision for vulnerable pupils and those of keyworkers.



In order to protect our vulnerable members of society, children **must** be kept at home, if at all possible, to limit the chance of the virus spreading.

If there is another adult with parental responsibility in the household who can work from home, they should do so.



If you think you are a key worker and have no other option to keep your child at home please contact school, unless you have already done so.

We have provided a link below to the government website, which provides information on keyworkers.



https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision

School will be in touch with you if your child is eligible for childcare provision and what you should do next.

We will continue to keep you informed.





LOTTERY FUNDED

Kind regards,



Mr G Morrison Headteacher